Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: jfraser@northwestfire.org

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 6:17 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Joel M.Fraser

Organization
Northwest Fire District/ Fire Equipment Specialist

Email
ifraser@northwestfire.org

Address

1441 W. Mohawk Dr
Tucson, Arizona 85705
United States of America

Comments

Re: NIOSH Docket 221

I 'am requesting NIOSH consider the evaluation and or certification of self contained breathing
apparatus independant of the cylinder, or allow pressure vessels to be approved based on manufacturer
rather than private label. If need be, the cylinder valve could be included and specified in the evaluation
process to prevent inferior or non-compatible cylinders from being utilized. The major SCBA
manufacturers all outsource the pressure vessels to only a couple companies to my recollection.

The above opinion is solely mine, and not necessarily that of my employer.




